
 

 

 

 

 

To:   City of Needles Adjacent Providers 

From:  IEHP – Pharmacy Department   

Date:  February 15, 2024  

Subject:  Pharmacy Options Due to Rite Aid Closure in Needles, CA 

 

  

On February 5, 2024, the following pharmacy was permanently closed: 

 

Rite Aid Pharmacy 

1020 East Broadway St. 

Needles, CA 92363 

 

Prior to closure, all existing prescriptions were transferred to: 

 

CVS Pharmacy 

4744 South Highway 95, Fort Mohave, Arizona 86426 

(928) 763-6822 

 

Please submit new prescriptions to any contracted pharmacy according to Member preference, 

including the pharmacy cited above or any of the recommended pharmacies listed below: 

 

Safeway Pharmacy (#1474) 

4823 AZ-95, Fort Mohave, Arizona 86427 

(928) 704-4443 

 

24-Hour CVS (#8826) 

2350 Miracle Mile, Bullhead City, Arizona 86442 

(928) 758-2212 

 

Riverside Pharmacy 

2410 Highway 95, Bullhead City, AZ 86442 

(928) 219-4700 

 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider Central > 

News and Updates > Notices 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 

email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
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